Offices and Studios * 998 Farmington Avenue * West Hartford, Conn. 06107 * Phone 521-1550

October 25,1963

Mr.Stanwood R.Morss
R.F.D#3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr.Morss:

| have received your letter of October 22, 1963. The facts are correct.
| want to thank you for your interest and your effort.

Sincerely,

s < i

David S.Zadek
Chief Engineer
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